
RJ Corman Railroad has indicated rail crossing closures intermittently in Edinburgh 
beginning Wednesday, May 31, 2017 and are expected to reopen to traffic sometime 
Thursday morning, June 1, 2017. The scope of work that is being done is replacing rails 
in the crossing.  Each road will be closed twice.  Once to do one side of the rail and 
once again to replace the other side of the rail. They should only be closed for a few 
hours at a time and will not be closed overnight. The roads that are going to be affected 
are the following: 
 

CR 900N 

County Line Rd. 
Perry St. 
Thompson St. 
Main Cross St. 
Naomi St. 
CR 700E 

CR 650S 

CR 775E 
 

We ask that the public respect and follow the detour route that will be set up.  We are 
sending traffic towards Center Cross St. (State Road 252) since it will remain open 
throughout the entire process.  Please remember with construction work, the schedule 
can change at any moment due to weather, equipment breakdowns, and other outside 
factors.  We appreciate and value your understanding while we are improving your 
railroad crossings and roads! 
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